
I oppose house Bill 3494 because declawing and devocalizing of animals should not be legal in any 
situation. Please do not allow veterinarians to continue these practices. The effects of these procedures 
on innocent animals are heart breaking.  
 
Signed, 
Diana Johnson 
1000 Sycamore Lane, 
Woodstock, GA 30188  

 


